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3/10 MHS @ Selma Choral Festival, 

Selma 
3/13 MSHS Winter Guard & 

Percussion, Clovis East HS 
3/12-3/21 MHS Drama Presents: “Clue: On 

Stage”, 7:00PM and on 3/14 & 
3/21 at 2:00PM 

3/14 MSHS Winter Guard & 
Percussion, Save Mart Center-
Fresno @ TBD 

3/18 MSHS Wind Ensemble, 
Kingsburg HS 

3/26 Blue Pyramid Choir Concert, 
MHS @ 6:30PM 

3/26-4/4 MSTC Presents: The Little 
Mermaid, MSHS Cafeteria @ 
7:00pm. 

3/27 MSHS Winter Guard & 
Percussion, West Hills Arena 

3/30 Winter Preview, MSHS 6:30PM 
3/31 MSHS Wind Ensemble, 

Washington Union HS 
4/1 Purple Pyramid Band Concert, 

MSHS-West Gym 6:30PM 
4/2 Lincoln 4th grade Recorder 

Concert, Cafeteria @ 8:30AM 
4/2 MHS Woman’s Choir, Fresno 

State @ TBD 
4/2 MSHS Jazz Band, Sunnyside HS 

(CMEA) @TBD 
4/14-4/21 MSHS Choir, Carnegie Hall in 

New York.  
5/9 MUSD Honor Concert, MSHS @ 

4:00PM 
5/12 Howard Spring Concert, MHS 

Cafeteria @ 5:30PM & 7:00PM 
5/13 Desmond Spring Concert @TBD 
5/13 MHS Spring Concert @TBD 
5/13 Berenda Recorder Concert, 

Cafeteria @ 9:00AM and 6:00PM 
5/14 Berenda Spring Concert, 

Cafeteria @ 6:00PM 
5/14 MSHS Spring Concert, Cafeteria 

@ 6:15PM 
5/15 Lincoln 2nd grade performance, 

Cafeteria @ 8:30AM 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

VAPA staff participated in the  

Wind Symphony of Clovis  
CASMEC Conference   

February 20, 2020-February 23, 2020 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MSHS Chamber Singers performed during an MSHS fundraiser to send students to Carnegie 

Hall in New York. There were about 80 attendees. Mr. Roger Harabedian would like to thank all 

stakeholders and the community for their support. Visiting Carnegie Hall will be an exciting 

opportunity and experience for the students. The generosity is positively overwhelming and 

greatly appreciated. Thank you. 
 

 

 

  


